
The 2010 HASA Year came to a close with our annual       

Christmas Party.   

 

We had a large attendance from our membership as well as 

guests from the surrounding area and other shag clubs. 

 

Music again this year was provided by The Holiday Band 

and our resident DJ J.C. Wood. 

 

A pork loin dinner was provided by the club with lots of 

hard work by Thomas and Kathy Barefoot, Eric and Beth 

Walker,  Timmy and Karen Wood,  Kilty Walker  and      

Brittany Wood.  We especially thank Eric and Beth for 

providing the cookers and their great recipes.  Thanks to 

Janie Gonzales, Kathy Barefoot & Linda Herring for the 

lovely decorations and to all the members who helped setup. 

 

We provided toys for TOYS FOR TOTS again this year.  In 

addition we also made a $500.00 donation to the Shriners 

for their annual children’s Christmas party. 
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2011 OFFICERS 

Larry Strickland     President            910 897-5168 

Donnie Davis           Vice President   910 818-4137 

Becky Walls             Treasurer            919 820-0757 

Linda Herring         Secretary            910 893-4489 

Thomas Barefoot     Sgt at Arms       919 524-7530 

Our next club meeting will be January 10th at         

MiCasita’s. 

 

Monthly SHAG PARTY will be January 14th  at the 

Dunn Shrine Building.  Our re-up party will be   

postponed until February 11th due to Mid-Winter 

SOS.   

 

SOS cards are available for $30.00 each.  Please see a 

member of the Executive board if you need a card. 

DANCE LESSONS                                                     
with Larry Patterson & Shirley Weaver                      

every Tuesday night at MiCasita’s in Dunn 

Cost $30.00 for 4 week session 

Call 919 922-9110 or 910 922-2906 or email Shirley at  

shirleylweaver@aol.com for more information 



2010 HASA CHRISTMAS PARTY 



Thanks to everyone for making 2010 a great 

success.   With your support we will have a    

bigger and better year in 2011. 

 

Watch  our  next  newsletter for  schedule of  

upcoming  events. 

 

If you have any questions, ideas, information 

for the newsletter, etc…. Please  feel  free to 

contact one of our 2011 officers. 

 

See you soon and KEEP DANCING!! 

 

HASA EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE. 

REMEMBER TO JOIN US FOR OUR 

MONTHY DANCE PARTY ON JAN. 14TH.  

Menu will be hors d'Oeuvres.                   

Please bring your favorite hors d'Oeuvres, 

finger food or dessert. 


